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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 1:32 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: I support Washington Place!

�
�
From: Dan Ruben [mailto:dan_ruben@usa.net]
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 1:28 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: I support Washington Place! 

Dear City Councilors, 

Please support Washington Place. It's just the kind of development we need:

it will revitalize a village center; 
it will enable people to take mass transit and live in energy efficient homes; 
it adds supply and helps address our sky-high housing prices.
it helps young adults, elderly and moderate-income people stay in Newton.

Dan Ruben

--
Dan Ruben 
Executive Director, Boston Green Tourism 
175 Auburn Street 
Newton, MA 02466 
dan_ruben@usa.net
617-527-7950
www.bostongreentourism.org
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